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To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Secretary 

Subject: Use of Fund Archives 

Executive Directors will recall that the Fund gave 
access to its Archives in order to assist Mr. Etienne Deshormes, 
a research fellow of the Gutt Foundation, to study the role of 
Camille Gutt as the Fund's first Managing Director. The result 
of Mr. Deshormes' research is now available in the form of a 
monograph slightly over 100 pages in length and written in 
French. Any Executive Director wishing to have a copy of this 
study should so indicate to the Archivist, Extension 8931. 
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